
 

KAIMOSI FRIENDS UNIVERSITY (KAFU) 
 

 

Office of the Registrar (Academic Affairs)  
 

NOTICE! 
 

 

From:  Registrar (Academic Affairs)      Date: 20
th
 June, 2025 

 

 

 

To:   All Students     Ref: KAFU/501/SM/012/VOL. 3(67) 

    

       

SUBJECT:  STUDENTS ON SUSPENSION  

 

The above subject matter refers. 

 

This is to inform Students who were suspended due to examination irregularities and whose 

suspension period is over, that they are required to formally request for resumption of studies 

through the Office of Registrar (Academic Affairs) email (registrar_aa@kafu.ac.ke) and attach 

a copy of the suspension letter. 

 

This should be done before 25
th
 June, 2025, to enable re-opening of the portals so that 

affected students can register for supplementary examinations through the system and pay 

the required fees for the affected course unit(s). 

 

 

Dr. Jane Amunga 

Senior Assistant Registrar (Academic Affairs) 

 

Copy:  

 

- Deputy Vice-Chancellor (ASA&R) – to note 

- Director, Examinations 

- Directorate of ICT – to  upload   

- All Deans of Schools  

- Students Notice Boards 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

JA/vm 
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